
 

Our New Text! 
This week we have introduced our new 

text ‘Whiffy Wilson the wolf who wouldn’t 

wash. 

 
 We have been focusing on how we must 

keep clean and what we use to wash our 

bodies.  The children have been making 

bubbles with the bubble bath in the water 

tray and watched what happens to bath 

bombs in the tub.  Maybe they could help 

run their own bath and pour bubble bath 

into it at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Squares! 
This week we have been looking 2D shapes, 

focusing on squares.  We have been square shape 

detectives as we had to sort out all the squares 

from the different shapes. 

 
Can your child tell you how many sides and corner 

does a square have?  What is special about the 

length of each of the square sides? 

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 

 
x  as at the end of box, fox and wax 

 

We have been orally blending the words: 

 

• pop 

• bed 

• cup 

 

 

 
24th May 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Tuesday 4th June – We return to Pre-School.  

Thursday 11th July – Sports Day  

 

For our children moving into Reception: 

Monday 24th June – Parent’s Meeting with the 

Reception teachers at 2.00pm 

Thursday 4th or Friday 5th July – Stay and Play 

session in Reception and sampling school dinners. 

Monday 15th July – the children will visit 

Reception. 

Wednesday 17th July – Graduation Morning  

 

 

 

Our Senses 

This week we have been looking at our 5 senses, 

focusing on what we can smell.  During our science 

experiment the children had to smell different 

smells and describe them. 

 
Can they tell you what sounds were sweet, sour, 

spicy or disgusting!! 


